
             Mandan Park District 
Board of Minutes 

June 2, 2014 
 

The Board of Park Commissioners duly met in special session on Monday, June 2  at Mandan City 
Hall. Those present were President Arenz, Commissioners Keller and Knoll , Director Higlin, Phil 
Carlson and Stuart Krahn from Stantec.   
 
President Arenz called the meeting to order at approximately 4:00pm, CDT.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to get an update of the long range land use and transportation comprehensive 
plan. 
 Stuart Krahn presented the update on the Park District comprehensive plan.  The peer cities for 
comparison were Williston, Dickinson, and Aberdeen SD.  The Mandan Park District currently 
provides 20 acres per 1,000 people and 22 miles of trail per 1,000.  In order to meet the 
population growth needs in 2020 of 25,858.  The Park District will need to plan for acquiring 140 
acres to keep the 20 acres per 1,000.  The 140 acres would be comprised of eight 5 acres 
neighborhood parks and three 25 acre community/regional parks.  The inventory for the future 
green space is still being collected.   
 
To meet the demand of trails in 2020, the park district will have to plan for an additional 24 
miles of trail to keep the 22 miles of trail per 1,000.  The long range map demonstrated areas of 
green space and trail expansion.   
 
 
A Motion to adjourn the meeting at approximately 4:55pm was made by Commissioner Keller 
and seconded by Commissioner Knoll. 
 

                                                                  
 

                                                              ___________________________________ 
                                                              Jason Arenz  
                                                              President, Board of Park Commissioners    
 

_________________________________   
         Cole Higlin  
         Clerk, Mandan Park District 


